

St Andrew's C of E Primary School

Nursery Waye, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 2BX Tel: (01895) 232768 E-Mail: office@standrewsuxbridge.org.uk

'Growing and learning together with God' www.standrewscofeprimary.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs N Dallibar BA (Hons) NPQH Deputy Head Teacher: Miss A Lawrence BSc (Hons)



18th December 2020

Dear Sir/Madam

Consultation on the admissions arrangements 2022-2023 of St Andrew's C of E Primary School

Please find attached a copy of our School Admissions Policy 2022-2-23 and our Supplementary Information Form (SIF) 2022-2023.

The Governing Body of St Andrew's C of E Primary School is putting the above documents out for consultation between 18th December 2021 and 29th January 2021, a period of 6 weeks.

We would be pleased to receive any comments on this. Our Policy and SIF are on the school website, with contact details for replying by email. You may wish to contact the school for a hard copy of our admissions arrangements. Please address your comments to Mrs J Box, Admissions Officer at the school address, or by email to office@standrewsuxbridge.org.uk.

The Governing Body will consider all comments received before finalising our Policy. No response will be taken as consent.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Dallibar <u>Head Teacher</u>